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BACKGROUND:

On 27 November 2002, during a CSCN Emergency conference call held to discuss the Letter from David Colville, Vice-Chairman of the CRTC, to CISC participants, the CSCN discussed the action plan being implemented for CISC activities.
During the discussion, it was suggested that there is a need to review the CSCN Adjunct to the CISC Administrative Guidelines.
The CSCN noted that the new CISC action plan procedures could have an impact on the operations of the CSCN and that the CSCN should consider changes to its procedures to ensure that they are harmonized with the revised CISC procedures. The CSCN also noted that it has been several years since the CSCN Adjunct has been applicable and that it would be appropriate to review the CSCN Adjunct with a view to modifying some CSCN processes based on this experience.

The CSCN agreed that a new TIF would be required to conduct this Task. Bell Canada and CNA representatives developed a TIF for CSCN and CISC consideration.

The objective of this TIF was to conduct a review of the CSCN Adjunct to the CISC Administrative Guidelines with the intent of modifying the Adjunct to improve CSCN processes and to ensure that they are harmonized with the revised CISC procedures.

During the CSCN deliberations various contributions were made which resulted in significant streamlining of the CSCN Adjunct. The new version of the CSCN Adjunct focuses on the CSCN processes which are unique and incremental to the CISC Administrative Guidelines.
RECOMMENDATIONS:

The CSCN recommends that the attached revised CSCN Adjunct to the CISC Administrative Guidelines be adopted.

ATTACHMENT:
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